
 

 

 

Celebration Preschool 

2020-2021 Photography Release Form 
 

 

We often have the occasion to photograph your child in the classroom, on 

the playground, during a school-sponsored in-house activity or field trip. We 

would like to use certain photos on our website and Facebook page.  We will 

not use names. 

 

Please circle your preference and sign below. 

 

I, _______________________ give/do not give Celebration Preschool   
                      (parent/guardian) 

permission to use photographs of my child ____________________ for  
             (name of child) 

purposes such as publicity, advertising, social media (Facebook) and website 

content.  

         

Please note that we will continue to take pictures of your child for use 

in the classroom, bulletin boards, and conferences. 

 

 

 

__________________________________ ___________________ 

Parent or Guardian’s Signature    Date 

 


